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DOWNTOWN REVITALIZATION PROJECT WEEKLY UPDATE 

MACOMB, IL- McCarthy Improvement (MCI) will have the Lafayette St. sidewalks, weather 

permitting, complete at the end of the day on Saturday, August 7, 2021.  They will then 

finish work on W. Jackson St. the week of August 9, 2021.  Once W. Jackson St. is 

complete, they will begin to transition to the east side of the Square.  They plan to start at 

the northeast corner of Randolph St. and Carroll St. on August 16, 2021.  In addition to 

sidewalk work, you can expect to see the start of pavement restoration on the west side 

over the next couple of weeks.  

 

In order to minimize business interruptions, MCI will be working in smaller sections, 

approximately 1 block, during the remaining stages. 

 

Please remember, during this process, please be cautious while driving or walking near the 

work zone and proceed carefully as the concrete will be wet.   

 

Entrances to the businesses will be accessible through the construction process. As the 

contractor is pouring sidewalks in front of businesses, pedestrian walkways will continue 

to shift through this process.  Pedestrians are encouraged to pay attention to the changing 

walk patterns. 

 

The estimated date of completion for the Downtown Revitalization Project is December 15, 

2021.  More information can be found on the City Macomb Website, Downtown 

Macomb/Facebook, or join us in the City Hall Community Room for weekly update 

meetings each Thursday at 2:00PM.  
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